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DISTRICT 48 
Monthly Newsletter 

 

March 2021 

GREATER WILLIAMSPORT AREA ALCOHOLICS 
ANONYMOUS 

 
Please continue to check the website at www.district48aa.org for online meetings and any 

changes to the status of meetings. 
 
 

Welcome to the 2021 District 48 
Newsletter! 

Where can you find the newsletter? 
 district48aa.org - Newsletter 
 Ask your home group General 

Service Representative (GSR)  
 Many homegroups keep a copy of 

the newsletter – just ask! 
How can you contribute?  Celebrating your 
anniversary? Is your homegroup having an 
event? Is there an upcoming AA workshop or 
event you want to share? Have a story, photo 
or something inspirational?  Simply email 
newsletter@district48aa.org  

 

OUR THREE LEGACIES 
Step 3 – “Made a decision to turn our will and our lives over to the care of God as we understood Him.” 

Tradition 3 – “The only requirement for AA membership is a desire to stop drinking” 

Concept 3 – “To insure effective leadership, we should endow each element of AA – the Conference, the General Service 

Board and its service corporations, staffs, committees, and executives – with a traditional Right of Decision”.” 

 

MARCH 2021 

GRAPEVINE: 

This month’s Featured Section is 
“Making Amends.” AA members 

share stories about their experiences 
making their Ninth Step Amends. 

Also included are powerful stories of 
hope by members during the current 

COVID-19 crisis. 

http://www.district48aa.org/
mailto:newsletter@district48aa.org
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AREA 59 UPCOMING EVENTS  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

MARCH AA 
ANIVERSARIES 

WE ALL HAVE TODAY 
 

Would you like your anniversary listed in the 
newsletter? 

Email:  newsletter@ district48aa.org 
 

 

 

BIG BOOK BACK 2 BASICS 
Discover and Take the 12 steps right from the Big Book of Alcoholics Anonymous 

Meetings will be held on Wednesday Nights in Lewisburg from 6:30 pm – 8:00 pm; 
Union County Resource Center-480 Hafer Rd., Lewisburg 

January 13, 2021 through March 31, 2021 
For more information call: 

Eddie K. (570) 490-7921 
Jim R. (570) 713-9243 

Virtual Workshop 

“GSR Orientation” presented by 

District 45 

March 13th @ 10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

All GSRs, Alternate GSRs and anyone 

Interested in AA service are welcome. 

Presentations include: Role of the 

GSR in the Service Structure Committees 

within the Service Structure Role of the 

Local Central or Intergroup Office 

Zoom ID: 892 6819 0801 

Passcode: 520697 

For more info: ralpho226@gmail.com 

 

AREA 59 QUARTERLY MEETING 

March 14 @ 9:00 am – 4:30 pm 

All AA members welcome to observe. 

Zoom will be opened at 9:00 am; meeting starts at 

10:00 am and should run till approximately 4:30 pm. 

For more info: Chairperson@area59aa.org 

ZOOM ID: 870 2916 3645 

Passcode: 559865  

mailto:newsletter@district48aa.org
mailto:ralpho226@gmail.com
mailto:Chairperson@area59aa.org

